
  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

 

For more information contact Kate Riley at kriley@cambridgema.gov or 617-349-4870 

MASS AVE IMPROVEMENTS  
Dudley to Beech  
Roseland to Waterhouse  

 
PROJECT OVERVIEW 

The City is committed to implementing 
separated bike lanes on Mass. Ave. to 
improve safety, consistent with 
the Cambridge Bike Plan and 
the Cycling Safety Ordinance.   

For these two sections of Mass. Ave., 
City staff must get Council approval by 
the end of April 2022 on a timeline for 
implementing separated bike lanes. 
The implementation could include a 
combination of quick-build and 
construction. 

HOW DO YOU TRAVEL ON MASS AVE? Walk  |  Bike  |  Drive  |  Bus  |  Other 

Take a comment form
or use the QR code to
visit the website and 
take the survey online

 

HOW ELSE DO YOU USE MASS AVE?  Live  |  Work  |  Shop  | Dine Out  |  Other
 

ARE THERE LOCATIONS YOU FIND CHALLENGING? 

 
 

ARE THERE LOCATIONS YOU THINK WORK ESPECIALLY WELL? 
  

WHAT IS YOUR FAVORITE THING ON MASS AVE? 
 
 

DO YOU HAVE ANY OTHER COMMENTS TO HELP IN CONSIDERING DESIGN OPTIONS? 
 
 


